
If you have suggestions on how we can 

improve the residential experience 

we’d love to  hear from you.  Here’s 

how you can do that: 

Submit your suggestion at  

https://forms.office.com/

r/7dqNJMNC78 

 Week of November 29-December 5: 

Last Names starting with E-L 

 Week of December 6-December 

12: Last Names starting with  

M-R  

 Week of December 13-December 

20: Last Names starting with S-Z 

All on campus testing is done at the 
Student Health Annex over in AV. 

 
Along with providing evidence of 
vaccination against COVID-19 unless 
holding an approved exemption, 
students living in campus residence halls 
must present a negative COVID-19 test 
result dated within five days of their 
arrival on campus (their move-in date).  

 The scheduled move-in date for 
residential students for Spring 2022 
is Tuesday, January 25, 2022. 

 

Results can be presented on the day of 

arrival or in advance 

to studenthealth@oldwestbury.edu.  A 

student arriving without a test result will 

be required to test on the day of their 

arrival to campus. 

Latest COVID Info available at 

https://www.oldwestbury.edu/covid  
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Brand new vending machine installed in Bolivar lounge 

next to the RA Office 

 

 

 

 Facilities fixed  lighting concerns around the Woodlands, if you continue to see issues 

with lighting please report them so that we can work with  facilities to address those 

concerns. 

Updates & Reminders  

 Please do your part to keep campus beautiful and wildlife away from the halls by  

throwing trash in the dumpsters provided. 

 The  heat is on.  The heat temperature range is 68-72 if for any reason  your heat is not 

working please find an RA or RHD immediately to let them know. We’ll work with  

facilities to address the concern ASAP. 

 Volley Ball nets will be going away for winter and will be back in the Spring. 

 Village Gym — vendors have received the Purchase Order and we anticipate delivery 

and install to happen early February, 2022.   

 AV Kitchen update —  The project went out to bid to minority owned businesses and a 

site walkthrough with interested vendors occurred just before Thanksgiving break.   

Finals and Closing Information 

 Quiet Hours Start December 13th at 10am and run through end of the semester. 

 Residence halls close 24hrs after you last final, OR at 10pm on December 22nd  

whichever occurs first. 

 Be sure to return your keys appropriately to avoid being billed for an improper check-

out. 

 Fall semester closing information will be available on our website  

http://www.oldwestbury.edu/reslife by the end of the week. 

Good luck with finals! Have a safe, healthy and happy holiday season! 
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